

At Nautilus, we are dedicated to providing

a nurturing environment where every student is supported to reach their full potential.

Our commitment to excellence ensures success for every student every day,

no matter what it takes.



Excellence

PLEASE JOIN US AT OPEN HOUSE SEPTEMBER 10, 2025 5:30-7:00 PM

IMPORTANT DATES:

Sept. 1 No School, Labor Day

Sept. 3 Progress reports

Sept. 10...... Open House, 5:30-7:00

Sept. 4,11,18&25.. Early Release @1pm

CLUBS:

Student Council Thursdays @7:15

Starting in OCTOBER: Bible, Tutoring,

Garden, Kindness, NEHS, Stem, & Technology

Excellence

Dear Nautilus Families,

I want to share some information with you regarding restroom use at school. Recently, we've noticed an increase in the number of students asking to leave class to use the restroom, sometimes several times within a single lesson. In some cases, the same students are leaving at the same time each day. We have also had instances of vandalism in the restrooms, which we are actively addressing.

Please know we are not denying students access to the restroom when they truly need it. Student health and well-being always come first. However, we also want to ensure that time in class is being used productively and that restroom use is not becoming a way to avoid classwork.

To help with this balance, teachers are setting clear procedures for restroom breaks, encouraging students to go during natural transition times, and limiting restroom use during direct instruction unless it's an emergency. This allows us to keep learning time focused, while still supporting students' needs.

We appreciate your partnership in reinforcing with your child the importance of using restrooms responsibly and respecting school property. Together, we can make sure that our classrooms remain safe structured, and focused on learning.

Thank you, as always, for your support!



If you would like your child's birthday put on the marquee, forms are located in the front office. \$1 a day. Advance notice is appreciated.



SUBSTITUTES:

We are always looking for substitute teachers and classified staff to fill in when our staff is absent. You can sign up to sub in the district or just at Nautilus. Call Viviana Rowe at 928.505.6901 for more information on how to apply.

SITE-BASED COUNCIL:

At our Site-Based Council meeting last week, parents voted to approve adding a Bible Club and using All/No Preference tax credit funds to help support advisor club stipends and field trips.

AFTER-SCHOOL BIKE CLUB:

We're excited to share a new opportunity! We have the opportunity to team up with Wheel Fun, an Arizona organization that provides bikes, helmets, training, and will even help us build a bike skills park behind the school. This partnership will make it possible to start an after-school bike club for our students. If you'd like to be part of making this program a reality, please join us for a meeting with Wheel Fun representatives on Wednesday, September 11th, at 10:00 a.m.

ATTENDANCE:

We know that every day counts when it comes to learning. Students simply can't reach their full potential when they aren't in school. Arizona law requires children to attend school regularly, and missing too many days can impact both academic progress and compliance with state requirements. Please help us give your child the best opportunity to succeed by making daily attendance a priority. Together, we can ensure that every student has the chance to learn, grow, and thrive!

LEADER IN ME: Habit 1: Be Proactive

This month, we are learning about **Being Proactive**. That means **I am in charge of myself!** I choose my own actions, words, and attitude. Instead of blaming others or saying "I can't," I stop and think, then make a good choice. Being proactive helps me be ready for learning, be a kind friend, and take responsibility.

Family Connection: Talk with your child at home about ways they can be proactive. Ask questions like, "What can you do to get yourself ready for school?" or "How can you choose a positive attitude when something doesn't go your way?" These conversations help students practice leadership skills both at school and at home!

#Excellence Begins With Me!

Check out our website https://nautilus.lhusd.org & Nautilus Facebook Page
The Spanish version of the Nautilus Waves is available upon request